
                                             
 

 

Competition Time 

 

What does Time mean to you? 

Thinking about time, get creative and design a poster 

to enter The British Science Week Poster 

Competition 2024. 

To enter, you simply need to create a poster which 

fits in with the theme ‘Time.’ 

Be as creative as you can be. You may use: pens, 

pencils, paint, watercolours etc. or wool, string, foil, 

pipe cleaners to make your poster 3D. You may want 

to have a pull-out tab or other mechanism on your 

design. It is up to you how you present it.  

The poster must be on either A4 or A3 paper/card. 

Here are some ideas and 

questions to get you 

going… 

Think about your own 

time – How do you 

spend it? At home, out 

playing in the park, arts 

and crafts, learning at 

school? 

What about time in the 

world and beyond? How 

do you measure time – 

seconds, days, seasons, 

centuries? What about 

time in space? 

Do you know any 

scientists whose work 

relates to time? What 

about time travel in 

films, TV and music? 

Posters will be judged on creativity, how 

well they fit the theme of Time, how 

well they have been made or drawn and 

how engaging they are.  

Posters need to be completed and 

handed into Mrs T Clark or Mrs Baker by 

Wednesday 13th March. 

Please write your name and class on the 

back. A winner from Year R, and each 

key stage will be announced during the 

assembly on Friday 15th March.  

 

  

Children from Acorn class may colour in the 

attached poster if they would prefer.  

A winner will be chosen and announced during 

an assembly on Friday 15th March. 


